
Michela James - Parent Governor
My name is Michaela James. I joined Kingsway as a Parent Governorin December 2022.

I live locally, in Braunstone, and have two children at Kingsway Primary School and one toddler who
will hopefully attend in the future.

I wanted to join the governing body to be involved in the development of my local school, and am
particularly interested in the way that Kingsway supports children’s emotional wellbeing, as well as
their academic education.

I have been a teacher for 10 years, working at a school in the city centre, and child development and
learning is very important to me. I look forward to working with school staff to ensure progress and
high standards for all of our children.


